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13-08-2021

Re: Draft Designated Salmonid Waters Bye-Law 202

| hereby object to the proposed Bye-Law for the following reasons

1. The listed waters should be managed exclusively for the benefit of saimonid species.
The word “primarily” (numbsar 3 on the proposed Bye-La~ implhes that thase waters may
alsn b= managed for other fish spacies
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2. Stock Management plans should be of at least 5 year duration bhzrs5and ©
proposed Bys-law

3. Point 7 of the proposed Bye-Law should be d
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Yours Sinceraly

Inland Fisheries Division
20 AUG 1

Elm House
Farisvale Road , Cavan.




